
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Update for Class 4 
 

 

Week beginning 31 March 2025 
 
 

Thank you, parents, for making the time to see me in the past two evenings; it is always a pleasure to talk to you 
about the progress your lovely children are making, personally and academically.  
 
In the past two weeks, we have worked very hard in Class 4, I am impressed with the children’s resilience and 
positivity towards their daily challenges. It is essential that they continue to work at home during the holidays. This 
morning, I spoke to Class 4 and showed the homework for the next 2 weeks. I expect to receive the homework on 
Monday after the residential. 
 
The homework consists of: 

 Maths tests for Y5 and Y6; 

 SPaG tests for Year 6; 

 spellings for Y5 and Y6; 

 2 reading tasks for Y5; 

 2 reading booklets (6 texts) for the Y6. 
 
I am not sure they welcomed the homework with enthusiasm but they understood the importance of keeping up 
the good work!  
 
In class, we completed some lovely work to be proud of. In English, we worked on editing the story about the Black 
Hat, from the protagonist’s perspective. We also practised further how to use the passive voice, colons and semi-
colons. 
 
In Maths, we learnt various topics from ratio and algebra to measurements and properties of shape.  
 
In preparation for the Easter celebrations, the focus of our RE lessons has so far been forgiveness. 
 

Dermot O’Leary trip 
On Tuesday, 22nd April, we will go to Gateways to see Dermot O’Leary. We will set off at 9:00 am, so please ensure 
your child is in school on time. The event will last approximately 1 hour. 
 
 

Date  Event 

Tuesday 22nd April. School opens for the summer term. 

Tuesday 22nd April. Class 3 and 4 Dermot O’Leary Author Visit 

Wed 23rd to Fri 25th April Class 4 Residential to Herd Farm 

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday Monday 
 

Have a lovely Easter break, 

Mrs Wright 


